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Centerville Art Gallery Reception to be held on August 11 from 1:30 – 3:00 p.m. for 
Marion Stolle 
 
The Centerville Arts Commission is pleased to host an exhibit by Marion Stolle in the Art 
Gallery at the Centerville Police Department for August 2018.   The Police Headquarters are 
located at 155 W. Spring Valley Road in Centerville.  The exhibit may be viewed anytime, day 
or night.   
 
The Centerville Arts Commission will host a reception on Saturday, August 11, 2018 from 1:30 
to 3:00 p.m. in the Art Gallery to introduce the collection to the community.  Marion Stolle will 
be present to meet the public, and light refreshments will be served.  The exhibit may be viewed 
anytime, day or night.   
 
Marion Stolle is a photographer and professional nurse.  Serving as a caregiver for her mother 
and husband gave her a sensitivity of helping others with a mindset encompassing the total 
person (physical, mental, social, and spiritual).  As a result, her focus shifted to a holistic 
approach.   This prompted her to begin a health and wellness business 35 years ago helping 
people create healthier lives.  Today as a Holistic RN, Healthy Living Advocate, Wellness 
Educator and Wellness Coach her passion continues to help people develop safe, simple, 
effective and natural strategies for optimal energy and health.  
 
The Centerville Arts Commission was created by Centerville City Council to involve the citizens 
of the Centerville area in the visual and performing arts.  For more information on the Arts 
Commission, contact the City of Centerville at (937) 433-7151 or go to www.centervilleohio.gov 
. You can also find us on Facebook http://www.facebook.com/pages/City-of-Centerville-
Ohio/118232558199765 and Twitter http://twitter.com/#!/centervilleoh . 
 


